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Progress in El Progreso  

  

October was a great month for us. We finally got Rosie's passport and other 
documents for her US citizenship, so she now has dual-citizenship. We are still 
waiting on our paperwork to go through for all of us to get residency, and 
while we wait on that we will be going to the immigration office every 60 days 
to renew our visas. Please pray that those renewals go smoothly. 
 
Amber is still continuing strong in her Spanish lessons and Sofia often blends 
the two languages. She recently learned how to tell people that she is two 
years old, and can be found running around the house shouting, "Dos años 
tengo!" We are continuing to have families in our home as often as we can, 
and that is not only great Spanish practice, but also has given us some 
wonderful fellowship. Amber also met a young mom at our neighborhood 
park this month. They talked for awhile and Amber invited her to church. She expressed an interest, but has not come to 
church yet. Please pray that Amber has more opportunities to talk with Rachel. 
 
Some missionaries nearby, the Rolstons, had a medical team from the States come to their church this month. The 
outreach was a great success as they had over 1,700 patients and they all heard the gospel!  Every patient had the 
gospel presented to them personally that week. I was there translating for the doctors for all but the last day when I 
caught a bit of a stomach bug. One of the mornings they had more than enough translators so I spent the time with the 
evangelism team and I was blessed to see José receive Christ as his Savior. Please pray for the Rolstons and for the Goins 
and for the future Medical Mission Outreaches that they have. Pray that many receive the medical attention they need, 
but also that they would be healed by the Great Physician.  
 
Thank you for your prayers as we are getting everyday closer to the next step in God's plan for our life and future 
ministry. We are very grateful for you. 

 

Serving Christ, 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/ProjectWinHonduras 

  

The young ladies at church are always 
showering our girls with love 

 


